

## **Principal's Welcome Back**

Dear Great Oaks Family,

On behalf of the Great Oaks staff, I welcome all of our new and returning families to the 2025-2026 school year. We hope that you and your student have had an opportunity to enjoy the summer break. We are excited about welcoming you back this year. We look forward to starting the school year. Our school mission is that every student, everyday is engaging, connecting and succeeding-No Matter What! Together we will continue to build strong Gladiators.

On August 25th our doors will open at 8:45am via the main entrance. Dismissal will be at 1:30pm all week. Our opening days will be as follows:

- August 25th, @ 8:45am, 9th Graders ONLY
- August 26th, @ 8:45am, 12th Graders ONLY
- August 27th, @ 8:45am, 10th Graders ONLY
- August 28th @ 8:45am, 11th Graders ONLY

Students will receive their class schedules on the first day they attend school. We are excited that ALL GOWIL students receive free breakfast and lunch this school year.

During the first days your child should bring a spiral notebook, folder and pencil to school. Please look for the Great Oaks Student Code of Conduct and Parent Contact Emergency Cards. You must return the Code of Conduct signed card and Emergency card back to school.

Thank you for your ongoing participation and support of Great Oaks Gladiators! I look forward to meeting you at our scheduled Parent Camp/Open House on September 24th at 5:00 pm.

Stay Connected To Us On Social Media

Website: https://greatoakswilm.org/

Follow Us on Instagram: <a href="https://www.instagram.com/greatoakswilm/">https://www.instagram.com/greatoakswilm/</a>

Like Our Facebook Page: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091260994539">https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091260994539</a>
Add Us On Facebook: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/pofile.php?id=100085657126977">https://www.facebook.com/pofile.php?id=100085657126977</a>